
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, November 18, 2008 at 7:30 p.m. at the Second Floor 
Meeting Room, at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts on a zoning petition that has been refiled by Alexandria 
Real Estate to amend the City of Cambridge Zoning Ordinance, Sections 
13.40 (Planned Unit Development-3) and 13.50 (PUD-4), and Zoning Map 
to create a new PUD-3 A District bounded by Binney Street, First Street, 
Linskey Way and a line between Binney Street and Linskey Way, and to 
add a new PUD-4C District on the land fronting on Binney, Rogers, Bent, 
First, Second, Third, Fifth and Sixth Streets, and to remove from the 
PUD4B the land which is made a part of the new PUD-3A and PUD-4C 
districts.  The changes to the PUD districts would permit larger scale 
development along the Binney Street corridor; create an area of 
contiguous public open space; and allow greater heights in some areas of 
the revised PUDs.  
 
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development 
Department, 238 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Lester Barber at 617-349-4657 or Liza Paden at 617-349-
4647, TTY at 617-349-4621, email at lpaden@ci.cambridge.ma.us. 


